Glenwood Elementary

Admission Policy

Glenwood Elementary is committed to building a family community which celebrates diversity
through mutual kindness and respect. We inspire balanced, global thinkers with a life-long
passion for learning through inquiry, agency and real-life connections.

Admission Criteria

Glenwood Elementary is a publicly funded school that operates under the Province of Ontario’s
Education Act. Admission to Glenwood Elementary is open year-round to students of all
nationalities, faiths and backgrounds. All students who are age appropriate in Ontario may
attend a public school at no cost.

Within the Greater Essex Country District School Board, the majority of schools are deemed as
“closed boundary”, meaning you must live within the designated area to attend the school. As
an I.B. Candidate school, Glenwood Elementary has expanded to an “open boundary” school,
giving the option for students who live in any district, to attend Glenwood. To accommodate
this “open boundary” status, bussing for PYP students has been extended to a larger area,
making Glenwood more accessible.

The registration process begins with the submission of an on-line registration package
accessible on Glenwood’s webpage. Proof of immunization and proof of residency are also
required.

Review date:

Glenwood Elementary will continue to adhere to the policies set forth by the Greater Essex
Country District School Board review this admission policy in June of each school year, as to be
prepared for September implementation. The review process will include teaching staff, I.B.
Co-ordinator and Head of School.
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